
Water Corp Proposed Changes 
 
Please be advised that the Shire of Gnowangerup has complained about the water pressure 
supplied in Borden and Ongerup town sites.  Council has not been able to have changed as 
the Water Corp has special amendments for these areas. 
 
It is hoped that these sorts of issues will not progress further into other communities or even 
be worse for these two town sites.  From the information provided by WALGA it is unclear if 
these town sites will be affected.  I would like to think that the Councils in question would be 
provided additional information than what has been provided to properly understand the 
changes being proposed. 
 
Thank you 
 
 

Aaron Cook | Chief Executive Officer  
28 Yougenup Rd, Gnowangerup WA 6335 | Shire of Gnowangerup 
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